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AMENDMENT TO PO 2016-0427 – MIDD SERVICE IMPROVEMENT PLAN

At the direction of the Budget Leadership Team, an amendment, Amendment 1, has been drafted that would replace the Service Improvement Plan dated October 12, 2016 with a revised Service Improvement Plan dated November 1, 2016.  The revised Service Improvement Plan would specify that Emerging Issues initiative funds will be appropriated periodically throughout the biennium rather than appropriated as part of the biennial budget, which would give discretion to the Department of Community and Human Services to spend the funds. In addition, the revised Service Improvement Plan would also remove language stating that the Consumers and Communities Ad Hoc Work Group will be comprised of 12 up to a maximum of 20 individuals and that members of the work group will be reimbursed for expenses incurred, but not be compensated $5,000 annually.

The specific changes are as follows:

· On pg. 9 of the Service Improvement Plan: Would delete language stating that members of the Consumers and Communities Ad Hoc Work Group will be paid for their participation and insert language stating that members will be reimbursed for expenses incurred.
· Pg. 44: Would specify that MIDD funds for the Emerging Issues initiative would be reserved.
· Pg. 47:  Would add language clarifying that the SIP recommends that the MIDD advisory committee in partnership with the Behavioral Health and Recovery Division develop criteria and processes for “recommending to the Executive and the Council how to utilize” Emerging Issues funds.
· Pg. 49:  In subsection B. under Emerging Issues Policies and Protocols, would specify that the Emerging Issues initiative funds would be appropriated “periodically during the biennial budget period.”
· Pg. 49:  Would specify that the MIDD Advisory Committee recommendations would be made “for consideration by the Executive and Council.”
· Pg. 56 & 57:  Would specify that the Consumers and Communities Ad Hoc Work Group would have 12 “up to a maximum” of 20 members.
· Pg. 57:  Would delete language stating that members of the Consumers and Communities Ad Hoc Work Group will be paid for their participation and insert language stating that members will be reimbursed for expenses incurred.

